SIR THOMAS RICH'S SCHOOL

Oakleaze, Gloucester

Bl (L8

Coronavirus (COVID-19): 26 February up-date

Dear Parents

Further to my email yesterday, the situation has changed and we have received more guidance about Coronavirus
from Public Health England.

Please note that we will not close the School unless we are advised to do so. However, if pupils have returned from a
specified country or area and are experiencing symptoms, please call NHS 111 and self-isolate at home. Please also
notify the School by following our usual absence procedures.

Yours sincerely
Matthew Morgan
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